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Worthington, Amber
From: ST, RegulatoryCounsel REé[EHViéD |

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 1:42 PM
To: Suter, Kenneth J (OLC); Worthington, Amber APR 8 2020
Subject: FW: [External]

Independent Regulatory
Review Commission

From: Bimr325 <bimr325@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 12:40 PM

To: 5T, RegulatoryCounsel <RA-STRegulatoryCounsel@pa.gov>
Subject: [External]

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA SPAM@pa.qov.

This will result in less part-time and less partially retired physicians who are now helping with physician shortages.

$.Gordon D.O.
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